



## **APLEY WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL**

Headteacher Mrs E Smith

Deputy Headteacher Mrs Y Thorpe

Chair Of Governors Mrs E McDermott

School Business Manager Mrs K Skeates-Lodge

Pool Farm Avenue, Apley, Telford, TF1 6FQ

**Email:** A2190@taw.org.uk **Telephone:** 01952 386180

*Kitchen:* 01952 386183

Website: http://www.apleywoodprimaryschool.org.uk

Dear Parent /Carer,

September 2022

Next half term, your child will be learning about the Ancient Egyptians as part of their history work. In order to bring the learning alive for the children we have arranged a visit from Portals to the Past to deliver an Ancient Egyptian workshop in school on **Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> November.** This experience will provide children with a real insight as to what Egyptian life would have been like and should prove to be a very enjoyable day for us all.

If the children wish to, they can come dressed as an Egyptian person for the day. We will be talking to the children about what kind of costumes they could wear.

In order for this session to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.00 to cover the cost. Contributions are voluntary but we must point out that without sufficient support such visits will not be able to take place. We hope that you agree that the children's education benefits greatly from such visits. Please make your voluntary contribution through Sco Pay by Friday 21<sup>st</sup> October. Childcare vouchers can not be used, these are to be used for wrap around care provision only.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Richards, Mrs Williams and Mrs Beardwood Year 4 Class teachers.













